Issue 2023/2024-06 | Empowering a Child to Learn Through Play | February 2024

Jelly Bean Messenger

DEAR PARENTS:

Many thanks to the parents and families who gave us **Google** and **facebook** reviews, we really appreciate you taking the time to do this and giving us awesome ratings!

February is a very busy month for us. We have a lot happening this month:

February 13th & 14th:

Valentine's Day/Friendship Day: Children will be distributing cards to their classmates to celebrate this special day. We will be handing them out on these dates. If desired, you may also send sealed treats in little baggies for each friend. Please note that it is NOT mandatory for children to participate; this is totally optional. Please have your child to only fill out the "From" part of the card with their own name, this is a good way for your child to practice writing their own name. We will be helping the children with the distribution of their "mail". Please ask us for the number of children in your child's class.

February 19th - Family Day: School Closed

February 26th & 27th – *School Picture Days*: We have a professional photographer who will be coming in on these days to take class photos and individual pictures of the students. Children going to kindergarten in September will also be getting their graduation pictures taken at this time.

March 16th – *Registration* open for both 2024/2025 Preschool Program & 2024 Summer Camp. More information will be available in our upcoming March newsletter.

Illness Protocol: As per the Government of Alberta, it is recommended that symptomatic individuals stay home until they are feeling well, are able to fully participate in all normal school activities and have reached the end of the recommended isolation period (as applicable). This means that your child has been free of fever for 24 hours without the use of fever reducing medication. This is because your child's symptoms caused by other viruses that can be spread to others.

Also remember to contact us by email or call us to leave a voicemail to let us know; don't forget to mention your child's name and their class time.

Ms. Renee BA, ECE (Hons)

February

Newsletter



/Preschael 101/

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA!



fb.com/preschool101calgary



@Preschool 101





INDOOR SHOE POLICY:

Clean indoor shoes must be worn in the preschool at all times; no matter what the weather or season. **Children play on the floor all the time we do our best to keep the floors clean!** Note that we adhere to all Alberta Health Service requirements.

INDOOR SHOES MUST BE CHANGED INSIDE THE PRESCHOOL. If your child forgets to bring indoor shoes, you must notify our staff.

Thank you for understanding.



Our Mission

To provide a safe and caring environment where children develop their passion and get excited in learning through play, and staff are empowered, engaged and valued.

Our Vision

Allowing preschoolers to grow all their areas of development from a balance of self-guided play and teacher instruction.

Our Philosophy

At Preschool 101, we provide a foundation of learning through play. Preschool 101 embraces and promotes the importance of "Diversity".



February 2024



SIN	MON	TUES	WED	THURS	Ħ	SAT
				1.	2	Tours available by appointment
School Closed	5.	6.	7.	8.	9.	Tours available by appointment
11. School Closed	12	Valentine's Day Party	14. Valentine's Day Party	15.	16.	Tours available by appointment
18. School Closed	19. Alberta Family Day – School Closed	20.	21.	22.	23.	Tours available by appointment
25. School Closed	26. School Picture Day	27. School Picture Day	28.	29.		

IMPORTANT

 February 19th (School closed) -Alberta Family Day

REMINDERS

- February 26th & 27th -Annual School Picture Days
- March 16th Registration Open –
 2024 Summer Camp &
 2024-2025 Fall Programs

THEMES OF THE MONTH

- Valentine's Day
- Music

Preschael 101